Mulcahz, Carriann

From: Ray Vergati <rv@homelandtowers.us>

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 11:03 AM

To: Bachman, Melanie

Cc: Mulcahy, Carriann »

Subject: _ Homeland Towers - Salisbury CT114/Docket NO. 452 construction commencement

Good morning Melanie,

Homeland Towers commenced construction on our Salisbury site on 6-2-16. Let me know if you would like a formal
letter for your records from Homeland to the Council or if this email will suffice.

As a side note, tree clearing at the site took place on March 12, 2016. Due to the potential presence of the northern
long eared bat, DEEP recommended that tree clearing be conducted November 1 through March 30.

Best,

Ray
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Raymond Vergati

Site Development Manager
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